
Medical Waste Incinerator Closed Down!
Campaign Victory Declared by Blue Ridge Environmental Defense League and

our chapter Citizens for a Healthy Environment

Public education, community determination and direct action
defeat bureaucratic inertia, financial influence and political pressure

BMWNC is closed! A May 11, 2011 letter to Mecklenburg County’s air permit chief from incinerator
manager Lewis Renfro states the company has “ceased operations at the incineration facility in
Matthews, NC and has begun the process of decommissioning the site.”
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